
 
Monday, 14 July 2025 

GCSE Results Day 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

After an incredibly purposeful and successful year for our students, we’re pleased to share details of our 

upcoming GCSE Results Day. 

 

This will take place on Thursday 21st August 2025 and students will be able to collect their results from 8.30am 

until 11.00am from Toot Hill College. 

 

Upon entering College our staff will be on hand to provide students with their results envelope and provide the 

necessary guidance for students where required. 

 

Mrs Mordue (Head of College) will be available to discuss results with those students who intend to continue 

with us in College.  Whilst we will be asking students to confirm their post-16 destination on this day, we will also 

have external providers from local Colleges available to provide details of the courses available for any 

students who require additional guidance. 

 

If you would prefer another trusted adult to collect results on behalf of your son/daughter, or if you would simply 

prefer to receive results via email instead of attending school on results day, we ask that you complete the 

form below to indicate this. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/v7cwrQccFt 

 

If the above applies to you, please complete the above form by Wednesday 23rd July. Please note, if you are 

collecting results as normal, there is no need to complete this form. 

 

If you choose to have results emailed, we will aim to send these through between 8.00am and 9.00am. 

 

We truly hope all students will be delighted with their results and we will continue to support students with 

guidance towards their post-16 destinations where they require this.  

 

Toot Hill College will send out a letter with details of how to enrol or decline your child’s place a week before 

results day and instructions will also be given out in person on the day. 

 

I hope this information is clear but if you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask.   

 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 21st August. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mr S Brown 

Deputy Head  

https://forms.office.com/e/v7cwrQccFt

